Mount Terry Public School

Growing Strong Reaching Far



Wednesday 23rd March 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Last Friday 18th March 2022, one of our wonderful Year 6 students, Jacob went all out and shaved his hair as part of the Leukaemia Foundations World's Greatest Shave. This fundraiser aims at raising much needed funds for continued research into the prevention and treatment of blood related cancers.

As a way of supporting Jacob in his amazing fundraising efforts, the SRC will be holding a Mufti Day at school this Friday 25th March. Students are asked to come dressed in blue and/or orange (the colours of the Leukaemia Foundation) and to bring in a gold coin donation. All money raised on the day will go directly to the Leukaemia Foundation via Jacob's fundraising page.

Thank you for your support

Regards

SRC Coordinators

Miss Danielle McDonald Miss Tatum Child

Email: mtterry-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Website: https://mtterry-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

Phone: (02) 4257 4370